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EA paper on avoided cost of transmission 
 
 
The Electricity Authority (EA) has today released a consultation document that lists the distributed 
generation in the Lower South Island that is eligible to receive Avoided Cost of Transmission (ACoT) 
payments under the revised regime. Trustpower is yet to complete a detailed review of the paper, 
however our initial review indicates our key generation stations in the Lower South Island (primarily 
the Waipori scheme) remain eligible for ACoT. This is consistent with our internal calculations and the 
forecasts we have provided to the market. 
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